
Creswell RC Flyers 

August 23, 2025 

 

Minutes 

1. Call to Order: Meeting was called to order by club President David 

Hammond at 10:30 a.m.  

 

2. Review of Minutes: Tim read the minutes from the May 2025 meeting and 

were approved. 

 

3. Treasurer Report: Bill presented the treasurer’s report for the month 

ending July 2025 including summaries of income and expenses (including 

field maintenance costs). There being no further discussion, a motion to 

approve the Treasurer’s report was made and approved by the club. 

  

4. Old Business:  

Glider Event 2025: Discussion included using a “high-start” launch devise to 

launch gliders. Because of dry conditions and fire hazards, it was 

recommended to use LiFe batteries in place of lipo batteries. David and Bill 

Hand will send information to interested club members and set a date for 

the event.  

Field Maintenance: A leak was discovered at the southwest side of the field 

located at the valve box location. This will need repair. 

5. New Business: 

 New Meeting Site: New potential meeting sites were extensively discussed. 

Based on all options and considerations, the club elected to use the Garden 

Way Church location. David will work with the church to arrange access.   

Field Closure: Due to extreme dry conditions and fire restrictions, it was 

determined to close the field to flying until further notice. 

 



  

 

6. Show & Tell: Tim shared his experience visiting the Florence RC Club at 

their field and their combat flight event. 

 

7. Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 

 

Next Meeting: September 13, 2025 at 11:00 at Walker Field 

 

 

 

 


